Announcement 

 On the occasion of the 59th anniversary of the founding of People’s Republic of China, the Government of Guangdong Province cordially requests the pleasure of your company at a Reception of celebrating the 59th anniversary of the founding of People’s Republic of China. 
Time: 18:30, Sep. 27th, Saturday, 2008 

Venue: Pearl Hall, First Floor, Guangzhou Shangri-La Hotel

Dress Code: Formal

The transportation will be arranged by Office of International Cooperation & Exchange, Sun Yat-sen University. 

You are kindly requested to reply us no later than September 19th. 

Look forward to your participation.

Best wishes

Carol WU 
